
 

Saskia Falken to leave Heart 104.9FM end February

As part of the ongoing review of its station's value proposition to listeners, Heart 104.9FM constantly assesses its on air
presenters and it has reviewed its 6am to 6pm line-up. In this regard, Saskia Falken will be leaving the station at the end of
February 2014.

She has spent the past fourteen years in radio and most of this time at the station, which
has afforded her the opportunity to hone her craft and over the past two years has given her
the chance to complete a commercial degree. It has no doubt that this will further contribute
to her future endeavours.

"We wish her well and thank her for the enjoyable time we, her Heart family, have shared with her," says Heart 104.9FM
MD Gary Petersen.
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